

LISTENING – READING – WRITING**iFLY English School System****iFLY English Examination****Candidate name:****Class:**

There are 100 questions
You have 120 minutes
You will need a pen or pencil

Office Use Only

MARKS		
	READING	
LISTENING		WRITING

A. LISTENING - 30 questions**I. Let's listen. (15 questions)**

1. Listen to the radio quiz show and choose the correct names to complete the sentences.

0. Ben F
1. Katie _____
2. Callum _____
3. Amy _____
4. Emily _____
5. Luke _____
6. Molly _____
7. William _____

- A. knows the name of Big Ben clock tower.
 B. thinks Big Ben tower is 86 metres tall.
 C. is going to have dinner at Fork and Knives restaurant with a friend.
 D. can visit Landon museums and art galleries for free.
 E. is Callum's sister.
 F. ~~is a radio presenter.~~
 G. talks about the Parliament Tower.
 H. thinks Big Ben is 100 metres tall.

2. Listen again and choose the correct answers to complete the sentences.

0. It's a radio / TV programme. radio
1. It's **Monday** / Saturday. _____
2. The programme's called Spotlight on **London** / England. _____
3. You can win two tickets to the Mamma Mia **play** / musical. _____
4. The clock tower is **96** / 69 metres tall. _____
5. The pass is for **25** / 20 London museums and art galleries. _____
6. The winner can visit the museums in **March** / April. _____
7. On one New Year's Eve, Big Ben showed midnight **12** / 10 minutes late. _____
8. It was **icy** / cloudy on New Year's Eve in 1962. _____

II. Let's listen. (10 questions)

1. Tony is helping Cindy clean up the house. Where should he put the items?

Listen and circle the correct answer.

0. The magazines are ...

- a. on the bookshelf on top of the dictionary
- b. on the bookshelf next to the dictionary
- c. in the dictionary

1. The remote control is ...

- a. beside the TV on the TV program guide
- b. on top of the TV next to the TV program guide
- c. beside the TV program guide in front of the TV

2. The keys are ...

- a. in a box on top of the desk
- b. in a box inside one of the desk drawers
- c. inside a drawer next to a box

3. The baseball cap is

- a. on the hook behind the door
- b. on the doorknob
- c. on the floor behind the door

4. The glasses are

- a. inside the case on the coffee table
- b. on the coffee table next to the papers
- c. on top of the papers on the coffee table

5. The belt is

- a. on the sofa in front of the window
- b. on the chair next to the window
- c. on the floor next to the window

2. Listen again. Are these statements true or false? Check (✓) the correct answer.

	True	False
0. Tony hasn't read the magazines.	✓	
1. The remote control has a new battery.		
2. The keys are for the office.		
3. The baseball cap belongs to Cindy's brother.		
4. Cindy needs glasses for reading.		
5. Cindy's brother is always very neat.		

IV. Let's listen. (5 questions)

Mr. McCabe is calling to reserve a taxi. What information does he give and receive?

Listen and write the correct answer.

- 1. Flight time: _____
- 2. Pick-up time: _____
- 3. Pick-up address: _____ West Oak
- 4. Taxi number: _____
- 5. Fare: \$ _____

B. READING – 45 questions**1. (5 questions)****Look at the groups of words and circle the odd one out each time.**

- | | | | |
|---------------------|----------------|--------------------|---------------------|
| 0. A. Citizenship | B. Technology | C. Science | <u>D. Adventure</u> |
| 1. A. train station | B. art gallery | C. shopping centre | D. remote control |
| 2. A. hilly | B. stormy | C. cloudy | D. snowing |
| 3. A. printer | B. bat | C. keyboard | D. mouse |
| 4. A. horrible | B. amazing | C. fantastic | D. good |
| 5. A. go | B. met | C. saw | D. drove |
1. 2. 3. 4. 5.

2. (10 questions)**Match the words in the box with the correct definitions below.****There are two words that you don't need.**

alarm clock comb cottage cup dirty hospital
 library mosquito RE remote control scarf wide wings

0. It's a place where you borrow books.

library

1. It's the opposite of narrow.

2. It's a school subject where you learn about different religions,

3. It's something you use to drink tea or coffee from.

4. It's a piece of clothing which you wear around your neck.

5. It's a place where sick people get help.

6. It's a small house in the country.

7. It's the part of their body birds use to fly.

8. It's an insect which drinks people's blood.

9. It's something you use to do your hair.

10. It's an everyday gadget that wakes you up.

3. (10 questions)**Choose the correct answers.**

0. Yesterday, I _____ a shower in the morning.

A. took B. take C. taking

1. Fila _____ stay in bed because she's ill.

A. has to B. must to C. doesn't have to

2. These are our tickets! We _____ to the theatre on Sunday.

A. will going B. is going C. are going

3. Have you got _____ milk?

A. any of B. a lot C. any

4. We didn't _____ bowling on Friday evening.

A. going B. go C. went

5. "_____ did you meet?" - "At the club."

A. Where B. When C. What

6. Liam is the _____ student at school.
 A. clever B. most cleverest C. cleverest
7. There are _____ boxes on the floor.
 A. a few B. a little C. any
8. My parents _____ busy on Saturday mornings.
 A. are often B. often is C. often are
9. She's from the UK. She's _____.
 A. American B. Canadian C. British
10. I'm not keen _____ pop music.
 A. into B. on C. in

4. (17 questions)



Hi Liam,

How are you? I'm in York with my mum and my brother. Do you know York? It's a beautiful old city in the north of England. We're staying in a nice B & B near the train station. We didn't want to stay in a hotel because it was more expensive.

We love sightseeing so we're having a great time here. On Friday, we visited the York Castle Museum. It was amazing! We walked along the Victorian streets and we felt like we were in the 1870s. Everything looked so real. There were shops with the same products that people bought in the past. The shopkeepers wore clothes from Victorian times: long dresses and hats. On Saturday, we went to the Viking Museum. Can you imagine a Viking city 1,000 years ago? Here you don't have to imagine it, it's happening. We saw inside Viking houses, we heard Vikings speaking their language and smelt the food they cooked. I took a lot of photos so you'll see it all later.

Tomorrow, we're going to see the cathedral and have lunch in a nice restaurant.

Write soon,
 Anabelle

a. Read the email and tick (✓) the things Anabelle writes about and cross (X) the things she doesn't write about.

0. York ☒
1. where she is staying ☐
2. how she got to York ☐
3. who she is travelling with ☐
4. the places she visited ☐
5. the things she bought ☐
6. the photos she took ☐
7. the food she ate ☐

8. what clothes she took with her _____
9. the weather _____
10. her plans for the next day _____

b. Read the email again and complete the sentences.

0. York is in the north of England.

1. Anabelle is staying in a _____.
2. The B & B was _____ than the hotel.
3. Anabelle, her _____ and her _____ enjoy sightseeing.
4. On _____, Anabelle visited the York Castle Museum.
5. The shopkeepers wore long _____ and _____.
6. On Saturday, Anabelle went to the _____.
7. Tomorrow, Anabelle is going to visit the _____ and go to a _____.

5. (3 questions)**Read and answer the questions.****a. Earthquake facts**

Every year, there are more than a million earthquakes. Don't worry! A lot of them are small. Earthquakes happen when the Earth's plates under the sea bed move. One of the world's largest earthquakes happened on 26th December 2004 in the Indian Ocean near Indonesia. More than 230,000 people died from the earthquake and the resulting tsunami. More recently, on 11th March 2011, more than 16,000 died when a huge earthquake started 72 kilometres under the sea in the north-east of Japan. Here's how to be prepared!

b. Before an earthquake

There isn't much time before an earthquake so it's a good idea to have a survival kit. For instance, put a torch, a radio, a first-aid kit, a blanket, some money, a few clothes and enough food and water for two or three days into a bag ready to use.

c. During an earthquake

When an earthquake starts, find a place to hide. For example, tables and desks are good, but make sure you hide under them. Try to protect your head and neck with your arms. It's better to stay indoors during an earthquake, but if you're outside try and protect yourself from things like glass from windows or falling objects. If possible, try and move to a hilly area. Stay calm and don't panic!

d. After an earthquake

The Earth often continues moving and shaking for a few minutes after an earthquake. These are the aftershocks. Don't leave your house or school for about ten minutes afterwards.

Questions:

1. When and where did one of the world's largest earthquakes happen?

2. Where did the Japanese earthquake start?

3. Name a good place to hide if you are indoors during an earthquake?

6. Sarah and Owen/ stay /in a hotel /?

7. my mum / make / a pizza / two days ago

5. (1 question)

Write: “My review of a museum”. (120-150 words):

❖ Include the following information:

- the name of the museum
- your name
- the number of the objects you can see there
- where the objects are from
- tell 3 things that you like and 2 things that you don't like about or in the museum, and you have to tell why
- you must use *in my opinion*, *in my view*, *personally* and *I think* to write

----- THE END -----